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Grand Knight Message 
To all my Brother Knights;!

I hope this message finds you well. Well, it's that 
time of year. The kids are going back to school. 
Let's all pray that the coming school year is a happy 
and productive year. !

What about us? Have we stopped our learning 
process? Or are we progressing to some new goal? 
Where are the opportunities for learning or 
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Council Meeting 
September 5th 

The next council meeting will 
be held Saturday September 
5th and breakfast will be 
provided. 

News 

Please check out all the news 
and photos from our many 
activities that happened in July 

New Look Newsletter 

Hey the newsletter has a new 
look this month. What do you 
think? Please be patient while 
we work to improve the way 
we get all this information to 
you!
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growth? I challenge all of the Knights to find 
something to stimulate us. Learning a new 
language, learning about woodcraft, taking a golf 
lesson or learning how to bust some clay targets. 
These are worthy endeavors. What about learning 
about our charities? Who runs them and how do 
we help them? What could we do to make them 
more productive? Or how about our committees 
that need chairman? These are certainly a learning 
experience. You could learn how we produce our 
Mardi Gras event or the golf outing. Get together 
with fabulous, driven men who never stop in 
helping others. You could be a lecturer, who secures 
our speakers for the monthly meetings. You could 
help organize our latest success story, the parish 
Fish Fry's. How about learning how our Master 
Chef buys and prepares all our meals?!

Well, as you can see, we have ample opportunities 
for growth and learning. Don't be afraid to step 
forward. We all started somewhere. Step Up!!!

!
Be Safe, Be Good and be at Peace,!

!
Jay Klabacha!

Your Humble Grand Knight!

!
!
!
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Holy Father’s Prayer 
Intentions  

!
Universal: 

That opportunities for education 
and employment may increase 
for all young people. 

!
Evangelization:  

That catechists may give witness 
by living in a way consistent with 
the faith they proclaim.
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Sunshine Report !
Dear Jesus, Divine Physician and Healer of the sick, we turn to you in this time of 
illness. We place our sick under your care and humbly ask that you restore all your 
servants to health again. Above all, grant us the grace to acknowledge your will and 
know that whatever you do, you do for the love of us.!

And so Dear Lord Jesus, Tend to our sick ones. Give rest our weary ones. Bless our 
dying ones. And soothe our suffering ones.!

We ask all this by the power of your death and resurrection and your Most Holy 
Name which is above all names. Amen.!

Fr. Dave!

!
Brother Knights,!

Please keep the following Knights and their families in your thoughts and prayers. 
Please email or call me for any updates.!

With sadness we have to acknowledge that Brother Todd Kridle has passed away. 
At San Antonio Church-Viewing, Rosary & Eulogies was held on Sunday, 
8/16 @ 6:30-8:30 -pm-with the Rosary prayer at 7pm.  At San Antonio Church-
Funeral Mass was held at 10am on Monday 8/17, followed by Gravesite 
Committal Service (Holy Sepulcher in Orange), followed by reception back at San 
Antonio Church. Flowers were sent to the family by the Knights.!

Brother Jeff Dennison says, “It saddens me to tell you that my mom, Emma Cruz 
Dennison, has been diagnosed with breast cancer. The nurse she spoke to on the 
phone seemed optimistic that they may have caught it early enough, however, we 
really won't know many details (what stage, etc.) until she meets with the surgeon 
in two weeks and we can discuss our options from there. If you can pass this 
message on and tell our brother Knights who will pray for her healing, comfort, 
strength and recovery I would greatly appreciate it.”!
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 !

Brother PGK Maurice McCaughin had an operation for bladder cancer Friday, July 
24. He says, “I am doing great Thanks for all of the prayers.”  
 
Brother Kevin Garza was hit by a vehicle on his Harley Davidson last month.  He 
was hospitalized for a few days with injuries to spinal cord, chest, lungs, neck right 
leg severed Achilles, knee, etc.  “I love all my brothers and their families, you all 
have been the best family a man could ever have. 
I'm not ever going to be 100% but it's better than DEATH! Thank God and my 
faith and the faith and prayers of my fellow K of C brethren. I don't believe I'd be 
here without anyone of those in my life and again I thank you. 
I am back at work but only taking an appointment a day. Slow for now but let 
everyone know that I'm back if they need me. Take care and God bless!”!

 !

Brother Don Davis is still recovering from back surgery on 4-13-15 as the result of a 
fall.  He had 2 rods installed to support his spinal column. He is home, in good 
spirits, and says, “Coming along slowly, so far so good. I have to wear a brace for 3 
months and cannot bend or twist and can only lift 5 pounds. If all goes well I will 
be cleared for full activities on Sept 30. I can do many non high activities now. 
Thank everyone for their prayers.”!

 !

Brother Ron Novello asks, “Please pray for my sister Linda, who suffered a brain 
hemorrhage and a pulmonary embolism in her lung. She has progressed as well as 
can be expected.  She has some permanent loss of her right eyesight and has 
memory issues.  She is still weak in her limbs but somewhat improved. Also pray 
for my brother-in-law Ted Talian who is undergoing radiation for prostate cancer.”!

Brother Joe Nanci also said, “His wife, Dora, she had a mild HEART ATTACK. 
The doctor installed a stent in one of her artery. She's home now to recoup. She is 
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out of Coumadin and start doing therapy; but she gets really tired.  But over all 
she is back on her trail.”!

Brother Bob DePaola says, “There is no change regarding my grandson, No 
complications have so far, he is still waiting for a kidney. They went to Oklahoma 
City last week.  They told him that he could be considered for the transplant list 
if he has $7500.00 to cover the sterile room he would need after the transplant.  
So in other words he will not be considered until then.”!

Brother Bob Fiorentino says, “His cousin Bill, who is being treated from lung 
cancer in our prayers. Cousin Bill entered hospice on 8/17. Prognosis is not good. 
They may try an experimental new chemo if they think he can tolerate it. My wife, 
Phyllis is still fighting anemia and deteriorating kidneys.”!

Brother Keith Carden has a condition known as of ME/CFS (chronic fatigue 
syndrome). He says, “I still am incapacitated about 2-5 days a week.” He suggests 
watching this video. “Forgotten Plaque Theatrical Trailer #1 (2015).”https://
youtu.be/VsQcmKT3zSo . “I will help get this Documentary about Myalgic 
Encephalomyelitis, Chronic fatigue syndrome in the theaters this fall.”!

Brother Jack Abajian says, “Please continue to Pray for me and my father Michael, 
and my sister Marie.” He asks for everyone’s continued Prayers.  !

Brother Tony Witkay’s wife, Marie, needs our prayers. Tony says, “She was having a 
good week and a half. Then the tremors came back again. They can get so bad, at 
times, she cannot walk. Please continue to pray for her. The doctor now says it 
is defiantly Parkinson's. She is taking it a day at a time. Thanks for your prayers.”!

Brother Bert 
Sunshine Chairman!

bnbntrout@aol.com!

714 328-1127    !

! ! ! !  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san antonio  
knights of columbus 

 

Benefiting Charities 
 
 

B DePaola 
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  $22.00 each (Medium –extra large) 
In five brilliant colors especially embroidered with our council name and number. Shirts 
are an ultra blend with pocket, 50% preshrunk cotton, 50% polyester. Priced less than 
you can get elsewhere, most sizes available.  Larger sizes available upon special 
order, additional cost may apply, 2XL add $2.00.  Additional colors also available on 
special order. 
 

Standard colors    Special colors 
 

 
 

$10.00 each 
Available in steel gray only, same insignia as polo shirts.  Each shirt is 
emblazoned with our insignia silk screened on the front above the pocket 
and on the back big enough for anyone to see 20 feet away!    

$15.00 each 
You asked for it, we got it. This is an extra heavy duty butcher apron 
with two front pockets. Completely adjustable, ties in the back and 
emblazoned with our own logo for our council.  Limited quantities 
available. 
 

$15.00 each 
You asked for it we got it, now in  stock a limited supply of baseball caps.    
Completely adjustable emblazoned with our own logo for our council in 
front and wording in back.   
 
All items are sold at cost, no shipping charges.  We can also get windbreakers, jackets 
and other clothing apparel embroidered for you; just ask  us  how…Please  order  at  the  
General Meeting from your friendly apparel procurer, Brother Bob DePaola or email: 
roster@anaheimhillsknights.org 
 

 
 
 

November 2014  
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Membership Report 
September, 2015 

Frank Smaldino
Membership Chairman

Introduction Meeting: 

The Introduction Meeting held on August 3, in conference room 2 at 7pm was 
conducted for four candidates.   All four of them will attend their 1st degree 
ceremony in August.  Thank you to Mark Thornberg, Henry Garrido, Ray 
Saracho, and Steve Perales for attending and contributing to this meeting. 

Ceremonial Schedule: 

2nd Degree: Sunday, September 27, Father Kass, Leave at 12:30pm 

  Tuesday, October 6, Holy Spirit, Fountain Valley, Leave at 6:15pm 

3rd Degree:   Saturday, September 26, St. Elizabeth Ann Seaton, Irvine 

4th Degree:   Saturday, October 3, 2015, Irvine Marriott, Arrive 11:45am 

For ceremonials, we meet in front of Glynn Hall and car pool to the ceremony.  
Sideliners are always welcome to join us. 

Camp ReCreation: 

The camp for 175 Intellectually Disabled individuals was held on 
Saturday, August 15.  Our council’s role was to provide and cook and 
serve a hamburger, hot dog and potato salad dinner with desserts at 
Marywood in Orange. 

We had three teams put together to do the shopping, prepare the 
food, and serve the food with overall clean up.   

As you may recall the temperature hit 101 degrees that day.  Just as 
the Knights were ready to leave our church and head to Marywood, 
with the vehicles all loaded with food and ice, we got the call that the 
dinner was canceled.  It just was too hot.  

I would like to thank the Knights that pitched in for this Outreach 
effort.  They were:  Bob DePaola, Joe Nanci, Paul Helterline, Paul 
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Eoff, Jeff Simons and his daughter Samantha, Jay Klabacha, Steve 
Perales, Tom Thomas, Horace Galindo, and Frank Smaldino. 

While we did not get the opportunity to serve the needy that day, I 
very much appreciate those that volunteered and put their time and 
energy into trying to provide a delicious dinner.  No doubt the Knights 
that are involved with serving the needy are a special group of 
Catholic men.  May God bless them and their families.  

Below is a picture of Bob DePaola doing the shopping at Restaurant Depot on the 
Thursday before the event.  Note the yellow coat provided to customers to wear 
when they go into their massive refrigerator (probably larger than the size of Glynn 
Hall) to add items to the pull cart.  It was so cold and large and scary that Frank 
Smaldino was afraid to go in there, so Bob went in alone.  I prayed for him until he 
came out about 20 minutes later.   
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September 5th 

Saturday Special 
8:00AM 

will be our special  
    morning meeting 

 
PANCAKES will be the main attraction 

 

Sure to please we will also be servin` up 
 

bacon and            eggs        and coffee or Tea 
or Coco! 

and hash browns              and orange juice 
 

and much                   much more 
 

Bring the family,        come alone, but come! 
 
 

B. DePaola  

�10www.anaheimhillsknights.com

http://www.anaheimhillsknights.com


Council 9195 Issue 7 July 2015

!
!
!

�11www.anaheimhillsknights.com

http://www.anaheimhillsknights.com


Council 9195 Issue 7 July 2015

2015/16 Budget 
!
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Support our Sponsors 
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